
Family worried about welfare
of  missing  51-year-old  man
last seen Craigour Place

Police are appealing for assistance
in tracing 51-year-old Henry Hunter
who has been reported missing from
the Lothian Road area of Edinburgh.
Henry was last seen about 1.30pm on Monday 21st October 2024
in  Craigour  Place,  Edinburgh.  His  current  whereabouts  are
unknown and his family are becoming increasingly concerned.

Henry is described as being a white male, 6ft tall, stocky
build, balding with a short fair / grey stubble beard and
habitually wears glasses. He was last known to be wearing a
grey wool flat / penny cap, blue shirt, and black jacket,
black trousers, black business shoes. He was driving a Black
Toyota Coupe registration number BG62ZPN.
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Black Toyota Coupe registration number BG62ZPN
Inspector Stephen Quinn from Howdenhall Police station says
“Henry has been missing for a number of days now, and his
family are understandably worried about him. We have a number
of police resources out looking for him and I am now looking
for the assistance from the public in tracing both Henry and
the vehicle he was driving. “

If you believe you have seen Henry or have any information
please  contact  101  quoting  incident  no.  2181  of  the
22/10/2024.


